
 

    
 
         You're invited! 
           
  
      We're Celebrating the 60th Anniversary of the National 

     Association of Federal Retirees! 
 
     Southern Alberta Branch #18 invites all Federal employees, and    
     Retired Federal employees and their significant others to join us in  
    celebrating this event! 
 
     Join us at the Elks Compound for a Barbeque    
                         

Saturday, June 10, 2023 
        at 11:30 am 
 
 We're serving hamburgers, hot dogs, chips, and a beverage 
 No Cost for Members and Potential Members 
 
 RSVP prior to June 1, 2023, to 403-328-0801 or via email   

     nafr18@shaw.ca or julien46@shaw.ca 
 
 We are looking forward you joining us for the celebration! 
 
   Southern Alberta Branch #18 
  National Association of Federal Retirees 
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